
We miss you more than words can say, and are anxiously looking forward to the day 
when our classrooms are filled with the joy, laughter and learning of our amazing 
students.  During our time apart, please reach out if there is anything that you need 
during this challenging time.  Feel free to leave a voicemail at 617-773-7217 or send 
and email to pwilson@wollatonchildcare.org. 



 

Although we are not together, we are 
thinking of all of our children and staff 

who are celebrating birthdays this 
month. 

Tyson 04/04 

Tiffany 04/08 

Braeden 4/09 

Bella 4/11 

Jefferson 4/12 

Naysa 4/23 

Abby 04/27 

Ms.Patti 4/09 

The Week of the Young Child™ is an annual celebration 

hosted by the National Association for the Education of 

Young Children (NAEYC) celebrating early learning, 

young children, their teachers, and families. Although 

this year we will not be together, we can all celebrate 

from the  comfort and safety of our own homes. 

4/13 Music Monday 

This is the perfect day to host your own dance party.  

Dance in your pajamas to your favorite music, sing a 

song  or form your own band in the kitchen with your 

pots and pans.  Just make a joyful noise. 

4/14 Tasty Tuesday 

This  is a great day to cook a tasty family meal.  Feel 

free to send in your favorite recipes to                                

share with the WCCC family. 

4/15 Work Together Wednesday 

This is a great day to work together on a puzzle, block 
structure, or if the weather is nice, a back yard clean up.  
When children work together on family projects, they 
learn the value of  team work and cooperation.                                                      

 4/16 Artsy Thursday 

Children develop creativity, social skills and fine motor 
skills with open-ended art projects where they can make 
choices, use their imaginations, and create with their 
hands. This the perfect day  to get creative and crafty. 
Use any materials from crayons to paint, marker, clay, 
feathers, gems, etc.  

4/17 Family Friday 

Engaging and celebrating families is at the heart of sup-

porting our youngest learners. NAEYC & WCCC ap-

plauds family members’ role as young children’s first 

and most important teachers. We hope you have  used 

this time at home to make some special family memo-

ries. 

 

Visit  https://www.naeyc.org/  to learn more about the 

Week of the Young Child. 

 

Virtual Field Trips 

When you have to stay at  home, virtual field trips 

provide a glimpse into  big wide world.  The inter-

net allows us to visit some of our favorite places 

near and far. 

The San Diego Zoo has a special section of its web-

site just for kids. 

https://kids.sandiegozoo.org/  

The Yellowstone National Park 

https://www.nps.gov/yell/learn/photosmultimedia/

virtualtours.htm  

The Georgia Aquarium 

https://www.georgiaaquarium.org/webcam/beluga-

whale-webcam/?mod=article_inline  
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